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PSA support visit this Wednesday and Thursday 
The PSA and POVB will be attending Kempsey to meet with and provide support to members affected by the 
recent hostage incidents. 

The PSA will attend the centre at a time to be confirmed and then make themselves available at the Kempsey RSL 
to meet one on one with members with queries. 

The following people will make themselves available: 

• Trish O’Brien PSA/Justice Welfare Officer 0412 120 391 
• Natalie Howes Secretary POVB 0407 011 441 
• Shay Deguara Manager Safety and Workers’ Compensation 0409 743 251 

Times for one-on-one meetings will be:  

- Wednesday 2:00pm-5:00pm  
- Thursday 11:00am-2:30pm 

A drop-in dinner with light refreshments will occur at 5:00pm-7:00pm Wednesday.  

Please ring the officers above to book in a confidential discussion or group discussion.  

 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/

